
 
 

ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY AND ENERGY 
CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Environmental Quality and 

Conservation Commission meeting of Thursday, June 06, 2024, 

was adjourned to Thursday, August 01, 2024, for an adjourned 

regular meeting to be held at 6:00 p.m. in the West Annex 

Commission Meeting Room.  

 

The meeting of July 4, 2024, is dark due to City Holiday. 


